
 
 

13th February 2025 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are excited to be announcing the launch of a new event to celebrate our love of reading at 
Hilderthorpe Primary School: 
 

Rock Up and Read! 
 
Rock up and Read will take place on a Friday and will be enjoyed by a different year group each week. 
Rock up and Read will be an opportunity for you to come into school and share our love of books by 
reading a book with your child. Your child is welcome to use their school reading book or we will have a 
small selection of books available for you to choose from for this session.  
 
For children in EYFS (Red/Blue/Nursery), Year 1 and Year 2, you will come in via your child’s classroom 
and the session will take place there on your child’s allocated date. 
 
For children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6, your child’s session will take place in the hall. Children will be greeted 
and registered by their class teacher in the hall and parents and carers will be able to stay and share 
books with their children.  
 
This will take place from 8.40-9.00am. Each year group has a specific date, which we will remind you of 
nearer the time. 
 
EYFS Friday 7th of March (Red, Blue and Nursery children that are booked in session) 
Year 1 Friday 14th of March 
Year 2 Friday 21st of March 
Year 3 Friday 28th of March 
Year 4 Friday 4th of April 
Year 5 Friday 25th of April 
Year 6 Friday 2nd of May 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school and sharing our love of reading with you. 
 
Kind regards,  
Miss K Lowe 
Miss K Lowe​
KS1 Leader 
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